
Head Teacher Message 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Children and staff had a wonderful time celebrating the Coronation with activities, an assembly 

and the bake sale by our PTA (who raised £77).  

While not everyone may support the monarchy, we recognize that diversity of thought and 

background is one of our many strengths and is something that I love about our school. We make a 

point of celebrating different cultures through our different events and learn more about our 

school community and peers through assemblies that focus on Diwali, Eid and Easter to name a 

few. 

Year 6 SATS 

I would like to say an extra special ‘thank you’ to all of our Year 6 Parents for supporting us through SATs 

this week. The children have been on time each morning ready to do their best. I would also like to thank 

the Year 6 team and all of our support staff for their tireless work during what can often be a very stressful 

time. 

Now the SATs are over the last few months will be a time for Year 6’s to enjoy and make lasting memories 

with their friends as they prepare to leave for secondary school. 

Norfolk 

The Year 6 residential is from the 3rd July to the 7th July. If you have not already paid the £50 

deposit please do as soon as possible. The total cost of the trip is £200 the rest is subsidised by the 

school. If you did not attend the information evening and would like to know more please see Ms 

Brown who can give you any additional information you may require. 

Coffee Morning 

All parents are invited to our maths strategy coffee morning on Monday at 9am, both Ms Griffin 

and Mr Ale will talk you through the key tools that we use in school to support your child with 

maths. They will also give you a range of practical strategies to support your child at home. Please 

come along; we are excited to have you with us. For those who may not have the opportunity to 

join us look out for the virtual link via a QR code. 

Basketball finals-Congratulations 

Super proud of our Year 5 and 6 basketball team who have made it to the finals in the borough 

basketball competition. I’m sure our Mayville family would like to wish them well and every 

success in the competition. 

PTA 

A Big Thank You to the PTA team for buying football goal nets which is greatly appreciated and 

Coach Rob and Coach Stevens can’t wait to put them up for our future professional footballers 
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Word of the week 

‘Compassionate’  

 

Rights, Respecting school 

UN Convention 

Article 14 

Every child has a right to think and believe what they choose 

and also to practise their religion as long as they are not 

stopping other people from enjoying their rights. 

 

Virtue of the Month 

‘Hardworking’ 

Song 

‘What about us‘’ 

 

 British Values 

Rule of law 

The need for rules to make a happy, safe and secure 

environment to live and work 

  

  



 

Showcasing the work of our Reception 

Class 
 

 

 

 

Jill Murphy and Julia Donaldson classes have been busy 

learning about numbers for the past few weeks. 

 

We have been busy learning to find the number bonds for 5 

and 10. 



  

We found natural objects outside and created a 10 frame 

with them.  

Reception School trip  

 

We went on an adventure to Hyde Park in April and had a 

lovely time discovering mini-beasts, animals like us and we 

even went pond dipping. 

 We found loads of 

tadpoles and a few newts.  

 



 

 

 

 

Lunch time is very  

important too  

 

 

 

 

We were explorers and scientists for the day. Look at all the 

insects we had discovered. We found centipedes and beetles.  



 

 

The children had the chance to play with –spawns and slimy 

pond in the classroom after they came back.  

We had some eggs hatched into ducklings. We looked after 

them and took special care to make sure they had a good 

time in our classroom. 

 

 



 

 

We let them have a play in the water too only once they 

were strong enough to paddle with their webbed feet. 

 

 

We learnt about the lifecycles of many different creatures, 

such as a duck, frog and caterpillar.  

 

 



Let’s celebrate!! 

KS1 Attendance-Anthony Browne 100% 

KS” Attendance-Mallory Blackman 100% 

 

Overall school attendance 

96.4% 

 

Summer Term 2023 

     

 ***Half Term – Monday 29th May– Monday 5th June 2023*** 

 

Starts Tuesday 6th June – Friday 21st July 2023 @ 

13:30 

Parent Consultation Evening -Thursday 6th July   

(School finishes @ 13:30 due to Parents Consultation) 

 

Year 6 Parents evening- Tuesday 11th July (Year 6 finishes ay 1.30pm) 

(Date moved because possibly Eid on the 29th June)   

 

 

 


